
From: Gail Gottwald  
Sent: Wednesday, 30 April 2008 11:20 PM 
To: Committee, EM (REPS) 
 
Subject: Submission 
 
 
Message: 
 
To: The Committee Secretary, JSCEM 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Please accept this submission for the JSCEM's Inquiry into the 2007 Federal Election.  
I think it is unfair that we are excluded from voting even though we carry Aussie 
passports and have family and friends living in Australia.  I even fly an Aussie flag in 
front of my house in the US.   


